Panel Turns Thumbs Down on Prosperity Gold-Copper Mine project(aka Fish Lake)
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The federal Panel reviewing the proposed Prosperity Gold-Copper Mine project(aka Fish Lake)
this past week submitted its report to the federal Ministers responsible for deciding on whether
the project can proceed. The Panel concluded that the project would result in significant
adverse environmental effects on: - Fish and fish habitat; - Navigation;- Current use of lands
and resources for traditional purposes by First

Nations and on cultural heritage; and - Certain potential or established Aboriginal rights or
title.The Panel also concluded that the project, in combination with past, present and reasonably
foreseeable future projects would result in a significant adverse cumulative effect on: - Grizzly
bears in the South Chilcotin region; and- Fish and fish habitat.

More here
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